WOMEN TRANSCENDING BOUNDARIES

March 9, 2003

 

Thirty seven members of Women Transcending Boundaries, including four new members, gathered on Sunday, March 9, 2003.  Because of our concern over the recent arrests of three Muslims in Central New York and the questioning of 150 other Muslims in connection with these arrests, and also our fears of an impending war in Iraq, the main part of our meeting was spent in the format of a Quaker meeting, in which each member who wished to do so could express feelings and concerns regarding these issues.  
 

Magda Bayoumi gave a summary and update of the arrests and questioning in the Muslim community.  Nancy Riffer explained the procedure for the sharing meeting. Jeanette Powell and Sherry Chayat reminded us of the ground rules and stressed that this was to be safe and confidential sharing, not a discussion.  Accordingly, no notes were taken.  The sharing meeting was followed by a brief discussion.
 

In other business:
1.  A statement from Betsy Wiggins in support for Danya Wellmon was read.  Danya thanked WTBers for their many kindnesses during these trying times in her life.  
 

2. Peggy Thompson reminded members that WTB@listserv.syr.edu is just like sending e-mail.  If you want to reply to the whole listserv, press the "Reply All" icon.  Pressing "Reply" will send it only back to the sender.
 

3.  Peggy also reminded the group that anything on the listserv should not be forwarded without the expressed consent of the originator of the message.  Also, this listserv is for communicating with WTBers and should be used for WTB business. It should not be used to publicize events that are not central to purpose of WTB.
 

4.  In response to a question, Peggy will work with the LISTSERV manager to have a means of identifying a message as coming from WTB.  Now only the originator's name appears and most of us are very leery of opening up a message from a name that we may not recognize.  Peggy said that this will probably take some time.  
 

5.  Tori DeAngelis said that she would like to interview anyone, who was willing, for an article about WTB that she is writing for the New York Times.  Tori attended this meeting as a WTB member but did not take notes.
 

6. Sada Ahmad, another WTB member, asked for volunteers to be interviewed for a paper that she is writing about WTB for her anthropology class.
 

NEXT MEETING - SUNDAY, APRIL 13 - 3:00-5:00 - JOWONIO SCHOOL, 3049 EAST GENESEE STREET - A CONTINUATION OF OUR LIFE CYCLES DISCUSSION FROM AN INTERFAITH PERSPECTIVE - DEATH AND DYING
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